ASSOCIATION OF PACIFIC ISLAND LEGISLATURES
                                 Res. No.  30-GA-18
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________


ASSOCIATION OF PACIFIC ISLAND LEGISLATURES
30TH GENERAL ASSEMBLY CONFERENCE

JUNE 15-17, 2011

REPUBLIC OF PALAU
___________________________________________________
APIL Resolution No. 30-GA-18
“Expressing the sincerest appreciation of the Association of Pacific Island Legislatures to the Bank of Guam; Continental Airlines; Pew Environment Group; Matson Navigation Company; Pacific Islands Development Bank (PIDB); The Penthouse Hotel; Micronesian Youth Services Network; Palau Shipping Company; Palau Pacific Resort; and HIES, Inc. for supporting the 30th General Assembly.” 

WHEREAS, the 30th General Assembly of the Association of Pacific Island Legislatures was held from June 15-17, 2011, in the Republic of Palau; and

WHEREAS, to help defray the costs associated with the General Assembly, the APIL Central Office commenced an annual project by publishing a souvenir booklet for the delegates to the 30th  General Assembly; and 

 WHEREAS, the APIL Central Office solicited advertisements from companies and corporations who have affiliates and business connections throughout the APIL Region; and 

WHEREAS, the Bank of Guam; Continental Airlines; Pew Environment Group; Matson Navigation Company; Pacific Islands Development Bank; The Penthouse Hotel; Micronesian Youth Services Network; Palau Shipping Company; Palau Pacific Resort and HIES, Inc. supported the 30th General Assembly by purchasing advertisement space; and  

WHEREAS, this support provided substantial assistance to the APIL and relieved the financial burden otherwise placed upon its members; now, therefore, 


BE IT RESOLVED that the Association of Pacific Island Legislatures, 30th General Assembly, June 15-17, 2011, in the Republic of Palau, expresses its sincerest appreciation and extends a warm thank you to the Bank of Guam; Continental Airlines; Pew Environment Group; Matson Navigation Company; Pacific Islands Development Bank; The Penthouse Hotel; Micronesian Youth Services Network; Palau Shipping Company; Palau Pacific Resort and HIES, Inc.; and
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the APIL President shall certify, and the APIL Secretary shall attest to the adoption hereof and that copies of the same shall be thereafter transmitted to all the aforesaid businesses and organizations that supported the 30th General Assembly, and to the Chief Executives and Legislative Presiding Officers of each member jurisdiction of the Association of Pacific Island Legislatures.

DULY AND REGULARLY ADOPTED ON THE 17TH DAY OF JUNE, 2011


/S/




/S/



REBLUUD KESOLEI

ALIK J. ALIK

APIL PRESIDENT                          APIL SECRETARY
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